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MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

The Head of Department, senior management and the whole 
department have leant with sadness about the passing away of 
Provincial Health MEC’s father. Mr Allton Mbikwa Mlambo (75) 
passed away at Inkosi Albert Luthuli Central hospital yesterday 
after an illness.  

The Head of Department and the whole department passes their 
deepest condolences to MEC Nkonyeni and her family, “On behalf 
of the Department I would like to offer our deepest condolences to 
the MEC and her family. Our prayers and thoughts are with 
them,” said Professor Ronald Green-Thompson this morning.  

Mr Mlambo will be laid to rest on Saturday, 13 August 2005 at 
Oshabeni in Port Shepstone after a funeral service which will 
begin at 10H00.  

Mlambo leaves behind his wife, children and grandchildren. 

May his soul rest in peace! 
  
  

NB: Attached is a photo of the MEC with her parents. The 
photo was taken at an event held earlier this year.
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